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Susie Hufstader <susie@bikeeastbay.org >
Tuesday, December 31, 2019 2:37 PM
LaTanya Fisher

Bike to Work Day Sponsorship 2020
Bike to Work Day Sponsorship 2020.pdf

Dear Ms. Fisher,

Happy new yearn I hope you had a restful holiday. I'm writing to ask whether San Pablo will be able to support
Bike to Work Day as a sponsor this year. The sponsor information sheet is attached with infomlation about the
levels. Do you think a bronze (2,500) sponsorship would be possible this year? Thank you so much and have a
wonderful new year.

All best,

Susie Hufstader
Advocacy Manager
Bike East Bav

pron6uns: she/her

Office: 466 Water Street, Jack London Square, Oakland
Mail: PO Box 1736, Oakland, CA 94604

Direct: (510) 845-7433 ext. 1009
Cell: (860) 455-5861

Support visionary bike lanes in 2020. Donate toda


